
Dear Neighbors of 611 W. 112th Street, 
 
Thank you to everyone who joined us last week for the construction briefing on the renovation at 
the 611 W. 112th Street. We hope that the information presented helped illustrate the size and 
scope of work required, as well as our clean construction efforts to mitigate impacts to neighbors.  
For those who were unable to join, we have posted a recording of the meeting and a copy of the 
presentation slides on the project web page. 
 
There were several questions raised by neighbors during the meeting, including details on the 
green roof, courtyard hours, sound mitigation of the roof equipment and more. The project team 
is consulting with their professional industry consultants to provide more information, which we 
will share with you once available. If you have any other questions or concerns in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to let me know.  
 


